
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Sussex Christian School has many different ways in which we publicize our school.  
Brochures, social media, and the school website are just a few of the methods used 
to reach out to the public.  To effectively do this, we feel it is beneficial to include 
images/videos of not only our building, but also of the students and staff taken during 
various school functions and throughout the regular school day. 
 
In order for us to use any media in which your child(ren) may be included, we are 
required to have a release form signed by you authorizing the school to use them.  
Please sign the form below and return it to school indicating whether or not you will 
allow your child(ren)’s image to be used for these purposes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Robert Waters 
Administrator 
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2023-2024 RELEASE FORM FOR USE OF STUDENT IMAGES 
 
  I give permission for Sussex Christian School to use my child(ren)’s image and publish their 

name (if needed) for public promotions. 
 
  I do not give permission to Sussex Christian School to use my child(ren)’s image for public 

promotions. 
 
Occasionally, staff members may post images of students to their personal accounts for the 
benefit of Sussex Christian's Schools reputation and in accordance with the staff's SCS Social 
Media Policy.  Do you consent?  Yes   No 
 
Name of Child(ren):             
    
               
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian:                    Date:     


